
From the Pastor                                September 25, 2022 

  

    It has been said that the average life 
of existence for a church is 70 years.  If 
that be true, we are now celebrating 11 
beyond that number!  Thank God for 
the blessings and the battles since 1941.  
The past has made us stronger.  We do 

not want to become a statistic, but we want to be a vibrant 
fellowship of believers!   
    Join us this coming Saturday and Sunday as we celebrate 
homecoming #81.  Fellowship is a gift we all have been given 
in order to encourage and strengthen the body (church).  
COME and spread the table for a delicious meal at 5:00 P.M. 
in the gym.  We are asking each family to bring side dishes, 
desserts, drinks, etc.  Our church will provide the meats.   
    Your PRESENCE will mean so much as we rejoice in coming 
this far by FAITH!  There will be time for activities for the 
children and, perhaps, some “cornhole” for others. Our 
AGENDA:  FELLOWSHIP! 
    Our guest preacher/singer for homecoming is Evangelist 
Calvin Allen.  Sunday morning service begins at 10:30 (no 
Sunday School).  Special gifts will be given centering around 
the number “81”...81st person to enter the building, 81- 
marked bulletin, 81 years old, etc.  The evening service will 
be at 6:00.  Give Bro. Allen a gracious welcome to our church. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

⚫ 
 

CONSIDER a financial gift above your normal giving in             
honor of homecoming .  THANK GOD for 81 years! 

 

 
   



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,832.65 
Faith Promise  .................       351.00 
Other Missions ...............         15.00  
Ladies Retreat ................       244.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       102.85 
 
 
 

Total ................................$  5,545.50 
                                                          

COMING IN NOVEMBER… 
MISSIONS CONFERENCE 

Beginning November 13th and going 
through November 22nd we will have guest 
missionaries and other men of God to join 

us for our annual missions emphasis. 

 

⚫ 
 

REMEMBER our academy teachers in               
prayer as they attend the teachers’                       

convention at Myrtle Beach this coming 
Wednesday through Friday. 

 
⚫ 

                                                           
     PRAY for Pastor as he preaches at Bible 
Baptist Church in Monroe, N.C. tonight. 

 
⚫ 
  

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Broks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Myra Whitley 
 


